
 
 

 

 

 

 

News! 

 

News! 

 

Upwood and the Raveleys Parish Council Communications Working Party 

has just learned that its bid for £3,000 to the Ramsey Wind Farm 

Community Benefit Fund has been successful! 

This means that we will: 

 Re-furbish/replace/re-locate our six existing noticeboards and 

purchase a new noticeboard for the village hall to enhance the 

provision of written communication across the parish.  

 Install  in the village hall and purchase a new digital projector 

to improve the quality and scope of digital communications for all 

users.  

 Purchase a dedicated laptop and software for the newsletter 

editorial team. 

 Add four colour pages to each edition of the newsletter to enhance 

its visual appeal. 

 Modernise the parish website www.upwood.org and Facebook page. 

Community groups will soon be invited to manage their own areas to 

facilitate sharing of digital information. 

 

Each item is aimed at improving communication and facilitating access 

to information to promote social inclusion within and beyond the parish 

boundaries; a direct response to the issues you’ve highlighted 

through the CLP consultation. 
 


